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ABOUT OUR STUDY

RESEARCH  STUDY
We would like to invite you to
participate in a study
investigating preoperative
cognitive assessment of older
surgical patients?

Participation involves:

Completing an anonymous
online questionnaire, which will
take approximately 10 minutes
of your time

AM I ELIGIBLE TO
PARTICIPATE?
Are you a Registered Nurse;
Enrolled Nurse; or Nurse
Practitioner?

Are you working in an area
where care is provided
preoperatively to prepare
patients for surgery?

Are you working in a private
healthcare facility?

 SCAN HERE
 FOR MORE

INFORMATION
AND TO

PARTICIPATE
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Or visit:
https://auckland.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Uklgq5GtDY0VKK

We are investigating the nurses’ role in the
preoperative evaluation of older, elective surgical
patients. Older age patients are at a greater risk of
experiencing post operative neurocognitive disorders,
especially if they have pre-exisiting cognitive
impairment.  Our study aims to find out what NZ
nurses working in private surgical facilities know
about preoperative cognitive assessment.  

If you are a preoperative nurse who doesn't currently
undertake cognitive screening/assessment, we would still
like you to participate.

https://auckland.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3Uklgq5GtDY0VKK

